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18 June 2019 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We would like to invite you to join us for the annual Ash Croft Sports day. Ideally, the 
event will be taking place on Wednesday 26th June. If poor weather makes this 
unfeasible, we will inform yourselves of any cancellations closer to the date, please 
do not ring the school, a text message will be sent out. 
 
The event will start at 9:30 am and finish in time for lunch. The pedestrian gate 
located in front of the car park will be opened at 9:30 am for all spectators. We 
encourage you to attend and show your support. The children will be working very 
hard and I am sure they will enjoy performing for you.  
 
Please ensure that your child comes to school in their school uniform. Children are 
expected to change into their PE kit whilst at school. We advise all children to bring a 
sun cap and plenty of sun cream as well as bringing a full water bottle. 
 
Due to the Data Protection Act (2018) photographs and videos will not be permitted 
during the entirety of the event.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

H Carter 

 

Mr H Carter 
PE Co-ordinator 
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